

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Sackville School Year 13 Art Scholars

I am delighted to write to you and inform you that we have selected (insert name) to become one of our Art Scholars. The Art Scholars have been selected from students studying Fine Art and/or Photography in years 11 and 13. They will become representatives of the arts at Sackville school and assist and lead in events throughout the academic year. Students will be invited to help the art department organise and run events such as open evenings, art clubs, competitions and exhibitions. They are also welcome to assist younger students in their art work during lunch times and after school. We have chosen students in the hope that they become ambassadors for the subject.

Being an art scholar is a responsibility not to be taken lightly and students have been selected because of their good attendance to lessons, good grades, high standard of homework and independent study, as well as their positive attitude to learning and kind and helpful nature.

For their first official role I would like to invite them to take part in representing art and photography at the Sixth Form Open Evening on Tuesday next week (Tuesday 8 November 5.00-7.00pm). The event is for year 11 students hoping to join us for year 12. They would need to show examples of their own work and talk about their own experiences of the subject.

Their second commitment would be assisting the year 7 and 8 art club students in painting our "Welcome to Art" mural outside two of the art rooms.

I will be asking the selected students to meet with me briefly on Monday 7 November lunch time at 1.30pm in F02. Please can you remind them of this brief meeting.

Students will be given a welcome pack (including a selection of art materials and a scholar badge!) once we have established they are happy to step into their role and understand what is expected of them.

If you would like any more information about the Art Scholars programme then please do not hesitate to contact me sstirling@mysackville.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Ms S Stirling

Curriculum Team Leader for Art























Sackville School, Lewes Road, East Grinstead, West Sussex RH19 3TY Tel: 01342 410140 Email: secretary@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH















